
Better late than never, here is a summary of last Thursday’s April 20, 2017 meeting: 
  

At long last, President Sean, Vice President Beth and yours truly met last Wednesday and put 
together the Auction Committees. As luck would have it, all the chosen Auction Committee 
Chairs were available at last Thursday’s meeting. Please feel free to contact the committee 
chairs if you would like to join any or all committees. The Publicity Committee is being Chaired 
by Paul Murphy. He will be in contact with his committee members soon as we will want to get 
moving on some of the ads and soliciting items. Warren Frank will be the Food Committee Chair. 
Beth Arienti will be the Set Up Committee Chair. Donna Arthur will be the Decorating 
Committee Chair. Last but not least, yours truly will be the Auction Items Committee Chair. 
President Sean reminded us of the YMCA Sponsored Healthy Kids Day as well as the Allston 
Brighton Kiwanis Club’s Annual Kiwanis Star Charity Event. Both are scheduled for Saturday April 
29th. Check out the YMCA Web Site for the Healthy Kids Event details. You can check out our 
Web Site for more information in regards to the Kiwanis Star Event. 
We have two foursomes started for the Monday June 12th Annual Deutsches Altenheim Golf 
Classic. Both Ken Cunningham and I are in need of one more player for each team. 
It will be confirmed this week, but it looks like our Trivia Night Event at Brannelly’s Pub in 
Roslindale will be on June 8th. More to come! 
Our Progressive Raffle Drawing will be on May 4th. Good luck to all. 
For anyone interested in going to the May 12th Roslindale Day Parade Event, we have a few 
tickets available. Sean and Beth will be representing our club at the event! 
The Annual Taste of West Roxbury Event is scheduled for Thursday May 18th. 
Our annual Charity Softball Game for the Jason Robert’s Challenger League is scheduled for 
Tuesday May 16th with a rain date of Thursday May 18th. We will be playing at Jason Robert’s 
Field at the Ohrenberger School on West  Boundary Road in West Roxbury. Flyers will be 
available soon. Start contacting your ringers NOW!! 
Our club purchased 10 tickets for the Friday May 19th event in memory of Judy Leon. We have 
them at the Y. 
BUSY BUSY BUSY in May!! 
President Sean shared his idea for another possible Charity Event that we would have in 2018. 
He will be looking into the details of having DJ/Entertainer Jim Plunkett at a local bar. He saw 
him recently at a charity event and it looked like a great fit for our club. More to come on this 
event as well! 

  
Two Special Reminders: 

1.       On Friday May 12th, the YMCA will be dedicating the Community Room to Mary Mulvey 
Jacobson. 
2.       As I had previously e-mailed, Marilyn LaRosa passed away yesterday after a brave battle 
with cancer. She will be missed. 

  
I believe that is all for now. 
  

Bob McNeil 
 


